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Due to MERALCO's maintenance work schedule on July 15, 2017, there will be power 
service interruption in Quezon City area. 

In this connection, NEA Server will be shut down beginning Friday, July 14, 2017 at 5:00 
p.m. until Sunday, July 16 and will be restored on Monday, July 17. 

All reports with specified deadline of July 15 should be submitted on that same date. In 
case of any problems in the submission, please resend the report including the 
screenshot of your previous email as proof of on-time submission through 
recordsunit@nea.gov.ph . 

Please be guided accordingly. 
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Information Technology and Communication Services 
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